
Welcome to Community Health Plan of Washington’s
Navigator News, a newsletter designed specifically for
health insurance navigators like yourself!

You help others find the best health plan. Our aim is to
provide you with information to help you do that more
efficiently.

New! Cascade Select Navigator WebsiteNew! Cascade Select Navigator Website

New website just for youNew website just for you

As we support Community Health Network of

Washington in offering Cascade Select on the

Exchange, we also want to support you as a

Navigator helping people go through the

Cascade Care plans. That’s why we’ve



created a Cascade Select Navigator Center on

the Cascade Select website -- because there

are times you need information…fast. 

The Navigator Center website is where you can access information, forms, and

even downloadable flyers and brochures you can print or send directly to

clients. Bookmark it now at cascadeselect.org/navigator-center.

And don’t miss our Navigator Center website for Apple Health resources as

well!

Bonus: Bonus: Our websites –including the Navigator websites – are available in six

languages. Just click on the language dropdown box in the upper-right corner

of the pages to select your desired language.

Contact usContact us

Questions? Comments? We’d love to hear your feedback. Tell us what

information we can provide to make your job easier. Email us at

navigatornews@chpw.org.

Melissa Stevens

VP, Community Engagement & Growth, CHPW
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